
doing investigation work to 
improve access to drinking water 
in the area.   

water clean, life sustaining water. Our 
work will ensure we can continue to give 
you clean and reliable water as the area 
continues to grow.   

What do I need to know?  

We are considering reinstating the Ryde-
Pymble trunk main, a drinking water 
pipeline that runs from Ryde Pump Station
on Victoria Road to The Wahroonga 
Reservoir Site on Roland Avenue.

As part of our early planning and design
work, we need to do some investigation
work to confirm the exact location and 
condition of the old pipeline, and assess 
the ground conditions. The investigation 
work will involve service locating and 
potholing. These investigations will help 
confirm what work needs to be 
undertaken to reinstate the pipeline.

Your 
during this work.  

Timing of investigations

Our investigations will start from early 
December and will take approximately 
four months to complete, weather 
permitting. The majority of work will be 
during standard hours (7am 6pm 
Monday to Friday, and 8am 1pm on 
Saturdays). However, there may be
occasional night works. We will do our 
best to keep this to a minimum. 

investigations, 

write to you again to let you know before 
we start.  

How will this work impact me?

We will be carrying out ground 
investigations at the following locations:

West Ryde 

Herbert Street

Anzac Avenue

Wattle Street

Goodwin Street 

Denistone 

Pennant Avenue

Anzac Avenue

Blaxland Road

Birdwood Street

Denistone East

Cecil Street

North Road

Lovell Road

Eastwood

North Road

Marsfield

Bridge Road

Abuklea Road

Balaclava Road

Agincourt Road

Pembroke Road

Epping Road

Dayman Place

Vimiera Road

Forester Drive 

Waterloo Road



Noise

There will be some noise from our 
equipment and machinery during the 
investigation work. We will minimise 
vehicle movements and avoid 
unnecessary loud noises where possible.  

South Turramurra

Kissing Point Road

Geoffrey Street

Turra Street

Warrawee

Mitchell Crescent

Rothwell Road

Roland Avenue 

Wahroonga

Roland Avenue 

We understand our work can be disruptive
at times, but we will make every effort to 
reduce our impact as much as possible. 
You may experience:  

Traffic and parking changes

For the safety of our workers and the 
community, there will be partial lane 
closures along our investigation 
route, and we will need to use some 

signage in place to let you know 
where changes apply, and our traffic 
controllers will help keep traffic 
flowing around our work area while 
keeping you safe.  

Where do I get more information?

We are always here to keep you updated 
and discuss any concerns you may have. 
To find out more, please contact the team
at 
rydepymblepipeline@sydneywater.com.
au or 1800 664 935.




